

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

General William Lyon, Founding Chairman

Greg Dunlap, Chairman Cindy Dillion, Secretary Steve Keefer, Treasurer

Marissa Barth
Bob Bartholomew
Stuart Bernstein
Alan Clifton
Dave Dunn
Richard Dutch
Lupe Erwin
Bruce Fetter

Joel Goldhirsh Adam S. Horowitz Daniel M. Houck II Bob Istwan

Sandi Jackson Steve Johnson Chris Jones

Mitch Junkins Wing Lam

Renee Pepys Lowe Joe Lozowski Neena Master Mohit Mittal

Vikki Murphy Ken Parker Andrew Phillips

Jeff Roos
Timothy Ryan

Susan Samueli Sona Shah

Rick Sherburne John Stratman

John Stumpf Frank T. Suryan, Jr.

Shannon Tarnutzer Kris Theiler

Paul Tobin Jaynine Warner

Piero Wemyss Kimberly Kirksey, Ex Officio Adam Koyanagi, Ex Officio August 28, 2018

Mr. David Kim Bascom Group, LLC 26 Corporate Park Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David:

Thank you for your continued generous support with your gift of \$5,000 in support of Orange County foster and community youth. I hope you had a blast at the Demolition Derby! Your gift will support our programs and will assist us in serving the most vulnerable youth in our community.

Thanks to you, young people in our community without supportive families of their own can access the resources they need to reach their greatest potential. They can access college scholarships and the support needed to complete applications, sign up for financial aid, and develop a manageable class schedule. Thanks to you, youth looking for their first job can learn how to complete applications and even prepare for a job interview. Thanks to you, youth without a home to call their own can live in one of our transitional housing communities to gain much needed stability. And thanks to you, those deeply struggling with homelessness and poverty can visit our onsite resource center every day for warm meals, basic hygiene products, clothing and much needed emotional guidance. Regardless of their circumstance or need, because of you, they all have a chance to thrive and succeed. *Thank You!*

Thank you for your continued support of all the young people we serve!

With gratitude,

Christian E. Simonsen Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Want to double your donation? Many companies will match the donations of their employees. To see if your employer does, go to www.orangewoodfoundation.org/matching-gifts.

Thank you David for all you do for our youth!

C.E.O. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution; please retain this letter for your tax records.

Because this does not represent tax advice, we recommend that you contact your tax advisor with any questions.

Rev. 7-2018